
From: Avedon, Paul J. <avedpj@jea.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2025 8:45 AM 

To: Wilson, Kurtis R <wilskr@jea.com> 

Subject: Bobby Stein Endorsement - JSA union 2025 

Importance: High 

To COJ President Randy White and City Council: 

JSA would like to extend its endorsement of Bobby Stein’s reappointment 

to the JEA board. 

With his expertise at the Regency Group and service to the community in 

various leadership roles, JSA trusts he will continue to be a great resource 

working with all the Unions and JEA leadership to review and provide 

guidance for JEA's organizational efforts to serve its employees and 

customers.

Respectfully, 
Paul Avedon 
JEA Supervisors Association President 904-629-4505
avedpjjsa@yahoo.com 
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